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January 30, 2025 

 
 

PROJECT NOTIFICATION – Streetlight Replacements on Army Navy Dr from Memorial Dr to S 
Lynn St 

Dear Resident, 

Changes are coming to the 
streetlights on your block as part 
of Arlington County’s Streetlight 
Management Plan, which guides 
the enhancement of our 
streetscapes, updates lighting 
standards, and improves outage 
response times by clarifying 
maintenance responsibilities. 

As of January 27, 2025, Dominion 
Energy crews began installing 16 
overhead LED lighting (Cobra 
heads) along Army Navy Drive 
from Memorial Drive to South 
Lynn Street. Four of these 
headlights will be mounted on 
existing wood poles, with the 
remaining 11 being mounted on 
new poles. The overhead lighting 
offers a more appropriate style of 
residential lighting that maximizes 
downward light and limits spillback.  

Overhead LED streetlights produce uniform distribution, creating safer roadways and sidewalks 
for all users. They also have a longer usable life and use almost 75% less energy, making them 
less expensive to operate and maintain. 

Streetlight replacements are estimated to be completed by April 18, weather permitting. The 
installations will occur on weekdays during daytime hours (8 a.m.-4 p.m.) The new lighting will 
be installed before disconnecting the old lighting to ensure the street is always illuminated. 
Streetlights will be tested to ensure County standards and specifications are met.  
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You should expect inconveniences such as noise and temporary detours around work vehicles. 
We will make every effort to minimize these inconveniences and we greatly appreciate your 
patience and understanding during this process. 

Please reach out to us if you have any questions on this project. Learn more about the 
Streetlights Management Plan at arlingtonva.us/Streetlights-Management-Plan. 

Sincerely 

Kiara Candelaria Nieves 
Communications Specialist 
DES – Operations 
EMAIL: kcnieves@arlingtonva.us   
TEL: 703-228-4951 
 

Micah Payne 
Streetlighting Engineer 
DES – Transportation Engineering & Operations  
EMAIL:  mpayne@arlingtonva.us  
TEL: 703-228-3720 
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